



Dear Parents/Guardians,

As the Explorers are aware we are planning a camp at Consall on the 19th October. Currently this camp is going ahead but it may be postponed due to lack of leaders.

Below is a form, if you want to come to camp please bring this form in along with a £10 deposit, if the camp is cancelled or you are unable to make the new date this £10 will be refunded. The full cost of the camp will be £35 which will cover camp fees and food.

Many thanks

Kai, Cliff, Meagan, Brian & Josh

If you have any questions please feel free to pop in at the end of Explorers or alternatively you can contact Kai on 07775 727 773 or kai.dean@mac.com

..... (child's name) would like to come to camp at Consall Scout camp on
October 19. Enclosed is a £10 deposit which will be refunded should the camp be cancelled.

Signed:

Relationship to child: